

Lane Green First School

Headteacher: Mr Tom Wright



Bilbrook Road, Bilbrook, Wolverhampton, WV8 1EU Tel: 01902 297920

> E-mail: headteacher@lanegreen.staffs.sch.uk School Website: www.lanegreen.staffs.sch.uk

Dear parent/carer

As part of our year four topic on Anglo-Saxon and Viking invaders, we have arranged for 'The past presents' history experts to visit us and deliver a full day, immersive workshop for the class. The workshop will take place on Monday 13th November.

Children will learn about historic battles and raids, everyday life and beliefs, Viking feasts and traditional tales. This will be an exciting and engaging way for the children to find out in great depth about our topic area.

Children are welcome to come to school dressed as a Viking or Anglo-Saxon for the day. We will be asking for a voluntary contribution of $\pounds 6$ per child, in order for us to take full advantage of all the wonderful activities on offer. Please log onto your parent pay account to pay the fee by Friday 3^{rd} November 2023.

Kind regards

Mrs Samways

